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Pastor’s Musings 

 

THANKS FOR WHAT YOU DO!!! 
  

    Throughout the forty days of the season of Lent, over 144 

cards/letters were delivered to the ten bus drivers and two aides that 

serve Skipwith Elementary School! Every school day, bus drivers and 

aides provide safe passage to and from school (and school events) for 

the children of our community and we wanted to recognize them for 

their caring and consistent work.  Each one received a gift bag which 

included a hand-made prayer square (with a note to say that we are 

praying for them by name), a pewter cross key chain, a gift card to 

Cracker Barrel, a “Skipwith UMC insulated cup, a pack of “Extra” 

chewing gum, and the personalized cards/letters!  

  

       To each member of our the Skipwith church family who 

participated, thank you for making it a priority to engage in the 

spiritual discipline of expressing “encouragement and appreciation.”   

We have been blessed to be a blessing to others.  May each bus driver 

and aide experience God’s loving presence through us. 

  
~PASTOR TODD    

  

 


